
Glendale Legal Notice 
Special Public Hearing 

  
The Village of Glendale, Ohio Council is currently reading Ordinance 2004-12 Contributing 
Structure Designations.   The first read was held on July 1, the second will be Aug. 2nd and the 
third (final) read is scheduled for Sept. 7th; all readings to take place in open Glendale Council 
meetings at 80 E. Sharon Ave (Town Hall).     At the beginning of the August 2nd Council 
meeting, a special public hearing will be held to discuss the contributing structure project with 
attendees.    A full list of the proposed homes and the ordinance may be viewed online at 
www.glendaleohio.org or by visiting the Village Office, 30 Village Square.   
  
Dr. William Aronstein, Council Clerk    
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